Dear Parent/Carer,

Firstly, I would thank Braes families and young people for the kind messages and support received following the news that Mr Fergus had passed away. These have been much appreciated. Should your young person require any additional support in relation to this situation, please do not hesitate to contact their Pastoral Head.

We are of course approaching the end of term, with school closing for pupils on Thursday 28th March and reopening for the summer term on Monday 15th April. We would expect pupils to be in full school uniform each day of this week, including the last day of term on Thursday. I am keen that we maintain a business-like and productive end to the term to ensure our young people have a calm and productive preparation for their forthcoming examinations, and when completing and remaining assessments.

Many thanks for your ongoing support of the school and your young person(s).

Yours faithfully,

lain Livingstone

